GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF LLAW
40 Capitol Square SW

Atlanta, Georgia 30334-1300 www.law.ga.gov
(404) 656-3300

CHRISTOPHER M. CARR
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 11, 2024

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the United States Supreme Court
One First Street NE

Washington, D.C. 20543

RE: Richard Rose, et al. v. Brad Raffensperger, Case No. 23-1060
Dear Mr. Harris:

Respondent respectfully requests an extension of time to respond to the
petition for a writ of certiorari. The current deadline for a response is Friday,
April 26, 2024. Respondent requests a 60-day extension to and including Tuesday,
June 25, 2024. The Solicitor General’s Office has an unusually busy litigation
schedule over the next two months, which includes at least six oral arguments and
numerous briefing deadlines in both state and federal courts.

Sincerely,

/s/ Stephen J. Petrany

Stephen J. Petrany

Solicitor General, State of Georgia
40 Capitol Square SW

Atlanta GA, 30334

404-458-3408
spetrany@law.ga.gov

cc: Bryan L. Sells
Counsel for Petitioners



